
March 21, 2020 
 

PLA Updates: COVID-19 Dues payment deferral 
 
Paupackan Lake Association is not considered a life-sustaining business, so our office is closed. However, our goal 
is to support our members and community through the crisis that is COVID-19. We are available and will respond by 
email to all of your inquiries. Additionally, PLA Public Safety will remain on regular patrol of the community during 
this critical time. 
  
We understand that people may be experiencing financial hardships, particularly making dues payments. We realize 
that your attention is caring for and protecting family and close friends. The association is hoping to relieve some 
concern by: 

•  Pushing out your dues payment date. 

We are extending your dues payment one month in advance of your current due date. Paupackan Lake Association 
dues that are payable by March 31, 2020 will be extended to and due by April 30, 2020.   

•  Waiving all late fees. 

We’re waiving late fees on your current year dues payment until May 2020. 
  
  
Let's all be safe, 
  
Paupackan Lake Association 
 
 


